Kirovohrad Window on America Center (Facebook)
Country Study Seminar
On Friday 5/06/15 at the Window on America Center was an interesting country study seminar conducted by Philip Roffman and students of school №14 under the title “We are Ukrainians – We are Americans!’’. Philip introduced himself and showed a lot of different photos of his childhood; told various things about his country and demonstrated fascinating places of his native State and city - Chicago. He also taught children English songs in a very absorbing way. Students, on their side, presented Ukraine by singing songs, showing amusing photos and telling poems. It was so instructive and enjoyable seminar.
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